
 

Our First Forest School Session 

This afternoon we enjoyed 

making our own stick people. 

We used secateurs to cut sticks 

down to the correct size and a 

potato peeler to peel off some 

bark to allow us to draw on a 

face. We practised our 

hammering skills by hammering 

nails into logs which we then 

enjoyed decorating using 

coloured bands. We also created 

fabulous owl pictures using 

natural materials found in the 

woodland.  

A great first session, well done 

Year Two! 


